
 CH2M HILL 

2020 SW Fourth Ave. 

Portland, OR 97201 

Tel 503.872.4803 

Fax 503.736.2000 

  

 

Dan Valoff 
Kittitas County Community Development 
411 North Ruby, Suite 2 
Ellensburg, WA  98926 
 

Re: Teanaway Solar Reserve Conditional Use Permit (CU-09-0005) and Development 
Agreement 

Dear Dan: 

Please accept this letter as a formal request for extension to the response deadline of 
February 2, 2010 as requested by Kittitas County Community Development Services on 
December 4, 2009 for supplemental information on the above referenced project. 

Teanaway Solar Reserve (TSR) has held several meetings with the natural resource agencies 
to discuss approaches to elk and habitat mitigation. The most recent discussion with the 
agencies occurred on January 25, 2010. The agencies requested supplemental information 
relating to off site mitigation, and TSR is currently working to collect that information and 
respond to the agency requests.  

TSR is requesting an extension of 20 calendar days to submit the additional information to 
Kittitas County. Please extend the supplemental information request deadline to February 
22, 2010. 

Please feel free to call me at (503) 872-4803 if you have any questions regarding this request.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Nichole Seidell 
Project Manager 
 

 

 

 

 


